Valerie Hale

From: lee.lawson@crossvilletn.gov
Sent: Tuesday, July 06, 2021 5:14 AM

To: 'Valerie Hale'

Subject: FW: Council meeting

From: kevin troyano < ktroyano@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 2:26 PM

To: info@crossvilletn.gov Subject: Council meeting

Valerie,

Hope all is great with you.

I would like to get on the agenda for City Council for a partial street closure for CPG Christy's Pub Grub for Saturday September 4th from 1130 to 4 on

Main from 1st to Second St. It shouldn't be an issue, because most businesses on that stretch of road will be closed except us. I understand I'm too late to get on the agenda for July, so I need to be in August. Our Second choice would be 2nd from Main to Thurman, but we really want Main for our anniversary party. I think Crossville loved the block party with our band and wrestling!

Just a side note, the city removed the barriers for st closure at 4, we were granted until 5 so we lost an hour, but it was still a huge success. Please let me know.

Have a blessed day

Kevin Troyano

Sent from my REVVL 4+